
The museum is reopened on September 8. In order to prevent the spread of the 
epidemic, please wear masks or maintain social distancing in the museum. 
Thank you for the cooperation.

◎Limited number of guests.
In order to prevent COVID-19 infection, the number of guests staying inside the 
museum is limited for the time being. You may need to wait a little to enter the   
museum.

◎ Please do not touch the buttons in the exhibition, 
as the videos are temporarily unavailable. 

Your understanding and cooperation 
would be sincerely appreciated.
Thank you!!

＜Ufugi Natural Museum Opening Notice＞


